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Dear Parents/ Carers, 
 
On Friday 8th March 2024, we will be celebrating World Book Day!  
 
All children are invited to dress up as their favourite book character and bring their favourite 
book into school. Throughout the day, there will be opportunities for children to share their 
favourite book with their class.  
 
During the day, each class will be focusing on an author and taking part in different activities.  
 
As part of our celebrations, we are asking for parents/carers to share their favourite book 
within school. We invite parents from 2:45pm to come and share their favourite book with 
their child’s class. We are asking for no more than two parents per class, therefore 
where we have more than two responses for a class, we will pick names out of a hat. 
 
If you would like to share your favourite book within school, then please indicate 
below. Your class teacher will notify you next week with more information.  
 
We are really looking forward to celebrating reading together!  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Miss Allison 
Literacy Lead 
 

--------------------------------------------------- 
 
Sharing your favourite book 

Name of child: ________________________   Year Group: ____________________ 

Name of adult: ________________________ 

I would like to share my favourite book with my child’s class at 2:45pm on Friday 8th March 

2024  

 

Signed: _____________________________________________ 
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